New hires and resignations were approved and a self-evaluation tool was discussed during a
brief 35-minute meeting of the Neenah Joint School District Board of Education on August 6.

Teaching hires were approved for Alysha Kahlow at Clayton and Bailey Deeg at Spring Road.
Kari Klundt was approved as a half-time educational assistant at Coolidge. Resignations were
approved for Kathy Romenesko at Horace Mann, Alexandria Minster at Coolidge and Emily
Diggins at Clayton.

The Board also reviewed a self-evaluation tool provided by the Wisconsin Association of School
Boards. The Board was in favor of exploring the option and also stressed the need to gather
information from staff members through the annual spring survey conducted by School
Perceptions.

The next meeting is scheduled for August 20.



